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HISTORY 

STEUBENVILLE NORTH CHOICE NEIGHBORHOOD 

In December 2022, the City of Steubenville, and the Jefferson Metropolitan Housing Authority (JMHA) 

were awarded a $500,000 HUD Choice Neighborhoods Planning Grant for the Steubenville North 

neighborhood.  Through the Grant, the City and JMHA are working with residents and a variety of 

community stakeholders – including nonprofits, faith-based organizations, anchor institutions, 

supportive services, agencies, businesses, and others – to create a forward-looking Transformation Plan 

with a strong commitment to diversity and inclusion. 

The Plan will be centered on the redevelopment of JMHA’s John F. Kennedy Apartments and Elmer White 

Family Units, which includes 206 units of low-income housing.  The CNI Plan will seek to replace 100% of 

those housing units within the neighborhood, or in other areas of opportunity as part of the new mixed-

income developments. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

VISIONING WEEK AND COMMUNITY EVENT 

In June the Choice Neighborhood Ambassadors with the support of City of Steubenville and JMHA held a 

visioning event to bring the community together and gather information and ideas for the future north 

end of Steubenville. 

A special thank you to the Community Ambassadors for the hard work making the event so successful. 

Daycha Wade, Tina Thompson, Tiffany White 

Thank you to all of the vendors, the community and the supporters of the event.  Without you the event 

would not have been a success.   

We look forward to planning the next one soon. 

 



UPCOMING 

JMHA RESIDENT SURVEYS 

In the coming weeks Heather, the Project Manager, and the Choice Neighborhood Ambassadors will be 

coming around to assist in completing Surveys.  It’s important to know the details about what you, the 

residents of JMHA, want to see in the future – this is how we get to the next step in transforming 

Steubenville’s North End.  Start thinking about what you, the residents of JMHA, want to see in the 

future and you could win a $100 gift card for completing the survey.  Links to the survey can be found on 

the website, https://www.surveylegend.com/s/4zhf  or by taking a photo of this using your smart phone. 

 

COMMUNITY SURVEY 

Community Surveys are also available.  This is a Neighborhood Planning Grant, so we need the entire 

North End Community to provide input.  Links to the survey can be found on the website, 

https://www.surveylegend.com/s/4zqy  or by taking a photo of this using your smart phone. 

 

RESIDENT ADVISORY 

It is very important that you, the residents of JMHA, are included in every single step of the planning 

process.  There will be multiple times that we will be within your community to discuss what is 

happening, what steps you want us to take and how to proceed to ensure the success of your new 

community.  We ask that you engage yourself when you see us, come sit down and talk, the changes that 

we are working toward are for your community – we need your input!  

 

https://www.surveylegend.com/s/4zhf
https://www.surveylegend.com/s/4zqy

